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Gifts received by January 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Thank you so much!  Without your generous support every year, Omega School children and 
their families would not be able to celebrate like this!!  The children got a chicken dinner but were able to 
take home some supplies for the family as well.  They received a present and for some that will be their only one.  Most 
importantly they had a time of worship and thankful expressions to our loving God for His provision through you, and how he 
daily cares for them.  Please continue to pray for these kids and our Pastors.  Please pray that this is the year, REACH is able 
to finish it’s Secondary School.  It is so difficult for Social Workers to follow the kids to other schools.  Omega has about 1 
Social Worker per 100 children.  With the Lord’s help, they do an amazing job tho.  All funds that don’t go to Pastors or local 
Secondary Schools are shared at Omega with all the children as you see in the pictures. No one misses out. If you would like 
to sponsor a younger child or have friends that are willing, we are trying to rebuild our #s of sponsored kids at Omega 
School.  We love our Sponsors and are regularly touched by how loving you have been to the children and pastors of Uganda.  
God bless you and your families and loved ones. May God be more and more a life changing presence in your lives in 2024!
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